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As in former years WFWP Malta kept the tradition 

of supporting St. Vincent De Paul staff and 

residents, and helped wheelchair-bound residents 

to attend the Christmas Eve Mass. 

 

Mrs. Farrugia Lorraine, manager at SVDP, acting 

agent of events, met with us at the reception that 

followed the mass and was very appreciative of 

our support. 
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